
This bill is a horrible over reach and will hurt everyone in Oregon.  We are already taxing these items in other ways.  These extra 
taxes will effect everything from the raw production of food, timber, construction, and everything that runs or moves.  Small buisness 
can not keep absorbing these costs and if they do pass them on, it just raises the prices for everything that we do as far as raw 
goods, transportation, everything.  This does nothing to help the environment, just more useless taxes for a wasteful government.  


